
 

 

 
 
 
 

Extraordinary announcement 
 

Richter Share Buy Back Programme 
 
 
 
Budapest, Hungary – 4 April 2023 – Gedeon Richter Plc. (hereinafter the “Company”) informs 
its shareholders that the Board of Directors, having considered shareholders’ expectations, 
decided on a 12-month share buyback programme of up to a cumulated maximum amount of 
HUF 40 billion as part of shareholder remuneration in addition to the proposed dividend as 
previously announced (40% of net profit after impairment related adjustments, HUF 390 / 
share). The decision was taken in accordance with improving financial results and cash 
generation of the Company. 
 
The execution of the share buyback program for its entire 12 month period will be conditional 
on the newer authorization given by the 2023 Annual General Meeting to the Board of 
Directors. 
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